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10/6/11


Capital Hardware / Elgen Hardware


10 Railroad Ave.


Closter, NJ 07624


Attn: Mr. Mike Apfel





Mike,





Silco’s products are not “LEEDS approved”. This is a misconception spelled out in BOLD print on the LEEDS website. You can only get LEEDS approval for a building not a sealant for example. However, the silicone sealant that is currently manufactured, packaged and labeled under the Elgin label is acceptable as applied for as a LEED credit. The project manager needs to record the VOC content of all products used in the building process to determine if the final product is LEED approved.





The VOC content on the Elgin silicone is 29 grams per liter.





If you have any questions or if I can be of any further assistance please contact me at (440)-975-8886 ext 222.





Thanks again for your continued business and support!





Best regards








John Boland


Sales & Product Development Manager


Silco, Inc.








